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My library does not have a dedicated quiet room for video and audio recording.  This is a problem for our students because there are so many opportunities to do creative work with green screen, podcasting, video making etc. My library does not have walls and it acts as a hallway for the upper grades. It is a generous space but it is never quiet. I would love to see a dedicated Maker Space room in which a green screen and audio/video recording equipment could be permanently set up. 
